
Meet the Teacher
Thursday 30th August 2018

Mrs Parker / Mrs Rutherford 
P2

Welcome J



Primary 2
There are 28 children 

in our class. 

Mrs Lewsley is our Learning Support Assistant



Mrs Parker

• Monday 
• Tuesday 
• Wednesday (am)
• Friday

Mrs Rutherford

• Wednesday (pm)
• Thursday



Vision Values and Aims



Class Charter

Co-constructed with children:
� The right to an education
� The right to be safe 
� The right express 

From this we discussed the responsibilities 
we must have. 

These are displayed in the classroom and 
are referred to daily. 



Rewards
� Stickers/Stamps
� Group points (Dojo Monsters) 

� the winning group will become our group of the week and 
receive a prize...

� Individual points may be introduced during term 1
� Head Teacher Certificates 

� at assembly 

Loss of Golden Time L
5 minutes, 10 minutes, 15 minutes, 20 minutes, 
25 minutes and 30 minutes.   

If the children lose golden time they will be given 
the chance to earn this back throughout the week. 



Gentle Reminders
� No nuts please! (Snickers, Nutella etc)

� No jewellery to be worn during P.E  

� Healthy tuck money – please keep this up to date

� Attendance:
If your child is going to be absent, please let the school 
know by 9.00am every day. 
� If prolonged, please keep us informed  

� Please ensure all of your child’s belongings are clearly 
labelled with their name 

� Please refill bottles for the following day



Language

� Reading books and Comprehension 
� Story world/Literacy Links

� Phonics (Bug Club)
� Grammar
� Handwriting
� Common words – the/they/and etc using     

active spelling strategies. 
� Story writing using VCOP strategies
� Paired reading with P6
� Word Aware continued...



VCOP

We use VCOP to encourage children to look at 
their writing and to improve their progress.  

How can they make their writing better by looking 
at including more complex Vocabulary, 
Connectives, Openers and Punctuation.

Vocabulary
Connectives

Openers
Punctuation



Numeracy & Maths For Primary 2
� Number bonds to 20
� Adding and subtracting
� Counting and ordering numbers to 100
� Number patterns (counting in 2s, 3s, 5s, 10s)
� Charts and graphs
� Place value 
� Fractions: halves and quarters
� Shape 
� Time half past and o’clock 
� Money
� Measurement



Term 1 – August to December

Our Class Focus:

� Numbers to 100
� Place value
� Shape
� Number patterns 



Family Learning 



Family Learning 



Family Learning 



Family Learning 



Family Learning 



Adding 2 numbers to 10

https://sway.office.com/GDv5JJNot0nOTM1r?ref=Link&loc=play


Healthy and Wellbeing
� P.E will be taught on a Monday

� The children will also complete a session of fitness on a Friday

� Please make sure your child comes to school wearing their polo 
shirt on these days

� We will also be completing our Daily Mile in the playground

� Children are allowed water bottles in class, these will be sent 
home daily to be filled for the next day



Topics

Terms Focus

August:
Novel Study The Day the Crayons Quit

September: 
People in Society Housing within our community

September to December: 
Our Creative World

To be decided with the children
January to March: 

Scottish Studies (2 weeks)
Our Global World (open evening)

April to June:
Our Healthy World

To ensure personalisation and choice, 
the children play an integral role 
in the decision making process.



Learning Stories 
� Learning stories are a record of your child’s 

learning which you will see throughout the year

� The purpose of the learning story is to ensure 
children are involved in their learning and can see 
the progress they are making throughout the year

� There is also a section to record any achievements 
outside of school 
� Keep us up to date with this and we can add it to 

their learning story



Outdoor Learning
� Curriculum for Excellence offers opportunities for all 

children and young people to enjoy first-hand experience 
outdoors

� Appropriate risk assessments will be carried out before 
children partake in outdoor learning out with school grounds

� Permission slips will be sent out in due course



� Pupils will be participating in Outdoor 
Learning as and when appropriate

� Please ensure children come to school 
prepared for the Scottish weather with 
appropriate clothing and footwear

Outdoor Learning



Homework
Homework will be issued on a Monday and should 

be handed in on a Friday.

� Reading:
Storyworld books will come home every week. Literacy Links will also be sent home 
to encourage reading for enjoyment.

� Spelling: 
This will be sent home on a Monday. It will be a mixture of phonics and common 
words, usually alternated from week to week.

� Maths:
Consolidation of concepts taught in school. This could be a worksheet or an Active 
Maths based activity.

� Topic: Research 



Homework will look like this:

Week commencing: Monday 3rd September

Day Task Parent / Carer 
notes or comments

Monday
Storyworld book
Spelling/common words/phonics

Tuesday
Reading
Numeracy

Wednesday
Reading
Common words/phonics

Thursday
Reading
Spelling/common words/phonics

Friday Return homework

Reminders: E.G.
•Monday is gym day
•Please fill up water bottle each day 
•School closed Monday and Friday 



Home Link Diary

• Please ensure that Home Link Diaries are 
signed each week and returned 

• Please ensure reading books are brought in 
every day

� Home Link Diaries will be used to traffic light 
your child’s week, and to keep you informed on 
your child’s week in school 



Administration
Communication with the School:  

v Please check your child’s letter folder each night and place it 
back in their folders 

v Please hand in any urgent letters to us or via your child in 
the morning. These can be placed in their ‘letter folder’

School Website:
www.meadowburn.e-dunbarton.sch.uk

FAMILY LEARNING VIDEOS J

•Parentmail – important information is sent on a regular basis 
via parentmail. 

http://www.meadowburn.e-dunbarton.sch.uk/


Did you know that Meadowburn Primary is on Twitter?  

If you wish to follow the school please email your Twitter details to 
office@meadowburn.e-dunbarton.sch.uk
(marked F.A.O Mrs Doherty re: Twitter).  

This will enable us to ensure that only Meadowburn parents 
have access to the account.  

If you have any questions or suggestions with regard to Twitter please feel 
free to contact Mrs Doherty.

School Twitter Page

mailto:office@meadowburn.e-dunbarton.sch.uk


Partnership
It is our priority to ensure that each child in 
our class is respected, enthusiastic and happy at 
all times. 

We welcome the chance to discuss your Child’s 
learning and learning environment with you, so 
please feel free to contact us if you have any 
queries or worries. 

You can contact us directly or via the school 
office. 



Finally…
Thank you for coming! 

Please feel free
to have a look at some of our resources. 


